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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 

 

Parish office Coordinator:  
Sharon Robert F. 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

Office Hours:   
 
Tuesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Wednesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Saturday - 10am - 12pm 

 
 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation: 30 Min. Before every Mass. 
 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 
Parish office. 
 
Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  
 
Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 
Mass Intention 

 
If you would like Holy Mass to be offered 

for your intentions or the intentions of 
your loved ones, please call the Parish 
Office or you can write it and drop it in 
the donation box in the church. Mass 

offering is $10. 
________________________________ 

 
We acknowledge that we are in Treaty 
Four Territory, Traditional lands of the 

Nehiyawak (Cree), Anishinabe 
(Saulteaux), and Nakota people.  

Homeland to the Dakota, Lakota and 
Metis peoples. 
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Parish Weekly Financial Update: 

Donations collected for March 6th: 
 

Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
  

- Sunday Collections                                   $ 1,817.30 
- Building Funds                                              $ 00.00 

___________________________________________ 

 Total:                                               $ 1,817.30 

 

 Mass Intentions for the week 

 
Saturday – March 12th 

5:30 Pm   † Rod Grabarczyk 

requested by Maureen Grabarczyk 
         

Sunday – March 13th 

9:00 Am                Mass 

 

Tuesday – March 15th 

7:00 Pm  † Therese Fagnou 

requested by Larry & Louise Tessier 

 
Wednesday – March 16th 

8:30 Am  † Bertha Hudec 

requested by Larry & Louise Tessier 

 

Thursday – March 17th 

8:30 Am  For Gods protection and healing 

for Alison Johnson  

requested by Theresa Diekrager 

  

Friday – March 18th 

8:30 Am  †  Louie Schmidt 

requested by Theresa Diekrager 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Readings for this Sunday: 
 

1st Reading:                Genesis 15.5-12, 17-18 
2nd Reading:                     Philippians 3.17-4.1 
Gospel:                                      Luke 9.28b-36 

Seeking an Office Administrator 
 

Due to personal and family reasons our 
current office administrator Ms. Sharon will 
be leaving for London, UK in May. She has 
been of great help to our Parish for almost 
two years and will be greatly missed. We 

assure her of our prayers. 
 

Therefore, St. Anne Parish is seeking to fill a 
part-time position of Office Administrator to 
strengthen parish operations. The position 
will be available starting May 1st, 2022. 
The job posting will remain open until the 
position is filled. Applications (resume and 

cover letter) are welcome anytime and 
should be directed in confidence to 

office@stannesregina.com. 
 

 
 

A Volunteer Sacristan needed 
 

St. Anne Parish is in need of a 
volunteer Sacristan. A sacristan 

prepares and set out liturgical vessels 
for Mass with an adequate supply of 
altar bread and wine for each Mass.  

 
He/She will assist in setting up the altar 
and ensuring altar linens are cleaned 
and ready for the next use. If you are 
interested in volunteering or want to 

learn more, please contact the Parish 
office / Parish Priest 

(office@stannesregina.com). 
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Truth and Reconciliation 

Sr ReAnne and 2 indigenous members of the 
Truth & Reconciliation committee will be 

sharing with us the steps which are being 
taken by the Archdiocese of Regina in the 

area of indigenous relations and the 
importance of Truth and Reconciliation. 

Date: Sunday, April 3rd 
Time: Just before the end of Sunday Mass 

Venue: St. Annes Parish 
_______________________________________ 

 

Seeking Volunteers for Collection 
Counters 

We are looking for volunteers to be part of our 
Collection Counters team.  We need a counter 
for March, July, August, and September. The 
person should have good math ability and 
available for one hour either 9:30 to 10:30 am or 
10:00 to 11:00 am on Sundays to assist 
alongside a veteran collection counter. Ideally 
the person is available for all Sundays in the 
month of either March, July, August or 
September.  If you are available only for a couple 
of Sundays, we need that person as well. Thank 
you!! 

 

 
 
Following the Covid-19 update from 
Saskatchewan Government, starting 
Tuesday March 1st: 
 

- Masking will become optional. 
(Depending on your level of 
Comfort) 

- Hand sanitizing and social 
distancing still is Compulsory. 

- Parishioners are welcome to 
receive Holy Communion on the 
tongue if they so wish. 

 

Thank you! 

 
 

Join us for Mass at Marian Chateau 
on Wednesday, March 16th at 2 PM. 

CWL - Gratitude Project 
 

We invite you to participate by picking up a few 
cards in the parking lot foyer to offer your 

gratitude to people in our community who are 
making a difference. You could give them to 

someone in the parish, on your street or in your 
community. Let's put a smile on as many faces 

as we can! 
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 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 

 

 

 
 

SUNFLOWERS for UKRAINE 
 

To show our solidarity with Ukraine, sunflowers, 
the National Flower of Ukraine, are on display in 

St. Anne’s Parish. 
Please keep Ukraine and its people in your 

prayers. 
If you have any sunflowers at home, you may 

wish to display them as a personal sign of 
solidarity. 

 

 

 

 

 

To make a quick, direct donation to 
St. Anne Church 

Please scan the QR code below. 

 

Thank you for your continued 
support!! 

 

 

 

 
 

Stations of the Cross 
 

Every Friday of Lent, there will be Stations of 
the Cross, inside the Church at 6 PM. You are 

most welcome to attend. 
 

 


